Research and analysis: Assessment of
Salmon Stocks and Fisheries in England
and Wales: Background Report 2017

Annual reports on the status of salmon stocks and fisheries in England and
Wales have been produced since 1997. From 2014, generic background
information has been published in this separate shorter annual assessment.
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